

February 25, 2010

Dr. Earl Suttle, CEO Leadership Success International, LLC Roswell, GA 30076

Dear Dr. Earl:

On behalf of Cobb Public Health's, Adolescent Health and Youth Development program, I would like to thank you for being the Keynote Speaker at our 7th Annual Youth Summit. You were awesome! It was exciting to see the young men engaged in your activities, energized about your presentation, and inspired by your challenges. In my observations, the adults enjoyed your presentation as much as the youth.

It is so important for young men of color to see positive role models. It was powerful to witness their demeanor change as you had them repeat their affirmations. Thank you for sharing your time and expertise.

 \boldsymbol{I} wish you continued success in your endeavors and look forward to working with you in the near future.

Sincerely,

Agnes F. Brown, Director

Adolescent Health and Youth Development

Cobb Public Health